
GREAT OCEAN ROAD 
COAST COMMITTEE 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

 

 

 
World-leading environmental protection and coastal experiences for all 

 

Media Contact: Anita Dyer 0418 897 572 I anita.d@gorcc.com.au I www.gorcc.com.au  

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        29 July 2019 

 

Works due to commence on Swing Bridge precinct  

The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee (GORCC) will commence works to upgrade the Swing 

Bridge precinct in Lorne next Monday 5 August. 

 

GORCC’s Acting Coastal Reserves Manager Evan Francis said the works were identified as part 

of the Erskine River Master Plan and aim to improve the overall landscape character and user 

experience of the area.  

 

“The works will help strengthen the pedestrian link to the Swing Bridge and improve vehicle 

circulation in the area. Key upgrades include an additional rip rap wall around the river mouth to 

create a continuous edge and protect native vegetation from foot traffic, new picnic tables and 

timber seating, realigned angle parking, landscaping, and regrading and realignment of the 

pedestrian path”.  

 

The existing car parking will be reconfigured to improve overall access and functionality of the 

area, separating vehicles from pedestrians along the busy section of the vehicle turn around near 

the Swing Bridge. 

 

Staged removal of tea tree species will allow for the realignment of the road, car parking and 

pedestrian path, and the lower branches of the Cypress pines located along the Erskine River 

edge will be trimmed to create openings and allow further light into the precinct.  

 

To ensure the safety of the public and contractors, the Swing Bridge car park and Swing Bridge 

end of Cypress Ave and Otway Streets will be closed to traffic for two weeks until Monday 19 

August. The Swing Bridge Café and all pedestrian access will remain open while the works are in 

progress. Parking will still be available on Cypress Avenue during the construction period.  

 

The works are funded by GORCC’s Capital Works Program and are due to be completed by 

Monday 2 September 2019. 

 

For more information visit www.gorcc.com.au.  
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